CLASS
HIGHLIGHTS

This month was one for the
books! We had such a fun time
meeting all of our students and
learning the dynamic of all
classes. Most of our younger
classes such as Creative
Movement and 1st/2nd Grade
learned basic ballet positions and
movements. Our older classes
worked on the basics and control
of each dance style. We had such
an awesome month and cannot
wait for many more!

DANCE STUDIO

OCTOBER
EVENTS

Halloween week is October 30th
through November 2nd!

Wear your costume to class! We
will play Halloween themed
games and learn a short dance!

OCTOBER REMINDERS

e October's tuition is due Sunday, October 1st.

o Ifyou are enrolled in autopay, your October tuition will be taken out on the 1st.

o If you are not enrolled in auto pay, be sure to have your payment made by the Ist either online or via
cash/check to the studio on your first day of class.

o Going forward, keep in mind that all tuition payments are due on the 1st of the month. There will
always be a 5 day grace period after the 1st of each month before late fees are applied.

o Another friendly reminder to contact Ms. Carsen with any absences going foward! She is the new
studio manager, and takes the attendence for each class.
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Please be sure to log on to your parent
portal or visit our website to read
through our dance studio policy letter.
Don't hesitate to reach out with any
questions you may have about this
letter. Don’t forget to join the Joy
Collective Parents Facebook page, and
that you can log into your parent
portal by visiting our webpage and
clicking on “My Account” in the menu
bar! Lastly, please be aware of your
student’s class dress code as it is
important to wear the correct attire!

Have Questions?
Email

Carsenc@jcperformingarts.com
amberm@jcperformingarts.com

Call
(402) 960-8796
(402) 815-0422

Visit our website at jcperformingarts.com



